Queens Building, George Street, Oban, Argyll, PA34 5RZ

T 01631 566749

F 01631 566749

E homestartlorn@btconnect.com

W www.homestartlorn.org.uk



Home-Start Lorn

5th September, 2013

Ms S MacLeod
Oban Common Good Fund
Argyll Bute Council
Albany Street
Oban
Argyll PA34 4TU

Dear Ms. MacLeod,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Home-Start Lorn I am writing to thank you very much indeed for agreeing to award us the sum of £650.00 to celebrate our 25th Anniversary events. This is very much appreciated and will help hugely.

To date we have not had any response for our request for funding from McQueen's Trust.

Yours sincerely,

Chû Col 20~
Aileen Binnerg?

CO-ORDINATOR